
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year we are holding a Christmas card competition. 

Your child has been sent home a design pack. Please encourage them to create 

his/her own Christmas design following the theme THE NATIVITY STORY.  

All designs need to be returned to the school by Monday 9TH October. 

One design from KS1 and one from KS2 will then be chosen as winners. 

The winners will have their card printed for Mr Croghan to use for the 

school’s Christmas cards this year. All designs will be entered into the 

competition regardless of whether orders are made. 

The winners will be announced on Thursday 12th October. 

You can order your child’s design by using the unique code located at the top of 

the pupil order form. Please refer to your order form for further instructions.  

You can order cards, gift labels, mugs and more, all with your child’s design on.  

Each order form is unique so please do not photocopy the form for other 

members of your family, however if other family members do wish to order they 

must do so using your unique code, which can be used multiple times online.  

The online closing date is Wednesday 18th October. You will need to order your 

child’s design by this date. 

Not only would it be very exciting for your child to see his/her work as a 

finished printed product, but the cards are great for sending a more personal 

greeting to friends and family at Christmas and the mugs are great for gifts!   

Also the PTA will receive a small percentage from each purchase made.  

Cards will be delivered by the beginning of December. 

Yours sincerely 

Helen Lincoln  

PTA Chairman 

St Catherine’s PTA  
Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL 

Email: pta@stcathprimary.co.uk                      
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